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The City of Markham’s partnership with the Canadian Diabetes Association (CDA) began in the summer 

of 2016 through our new municipal textile diversion strategy. The CDA approached the City and 

proposed the use of their standard and “Urban Bins”, specifically designed for multi-residential 

applications as part of our diversion strategy. Since the approval of that proposal, the CDA has provided 

the City with 50 textile recycling containers in multi-residential buildings across the City. Service of these 

containers has been customized at each site by the CDA to meet the needs of each individual building. 

The CDA retains all donations and services the donation contains at no cost to the City. The level of 

service provided by the CDA has been excellent. Feedback from property managers has been very 

positive, and all requests for extra servicing have been met with quick action. The City of Markham is 

pleased with the mutually beneficial partnership developed with the CDA for the collection and recycling 

of textile material. 
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